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Janice Williams < 2 wpe sf efopy
From: Lucious George <creng@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2020 12:59 PM
To: Janice Williams
Subject: Re: Kenny Moore Project @ 3424 SW CR 242 - Febuilding SFD from a Fire...

Good afternoon the house in question was used as rental property the Moores do not wish to rent 1 qigain « nd
they would like to be able to secure the property meaning patch the dan.agzed rafters replace the diaged
plywood and shingles approximately 400 square feet of roof replace two windows 1 (one) entry dcer noth ing
further the estimated cost of this project is about $8000.00 (eight thousand dollars ) thair is and was no
insurance on the property 1am tring to work within their budget Thanks Lucious
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